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Six Months Later: What Has 
President Obama Done for New 
York City?

A week before President Obama took office, the Center for an 

Urban Future published a report that laid out 51 specific 

recommendations for what the Obama administration and the 111th 

Congress could do to help New York City and other cities. Now, at 

the six month anniversary of President Obama’s inauguration, we 

are taking a close look at which of these 51 recommendations have 

been achieved. Our conclusion: While the administration still has a 

long way to go to create a comprehensive national urban policy, it 

has already made an extraordinary amount of progress on issues 

that matter to New York and other cities.

by David Giles, David Jason Fischer and Marc Shavitz

Click here to read the full report (PDF).
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